
 

TOWN OF WARREN 

BOARD OF SELECTMAN 
 Notice of Selectman’s Meeting 

via Zoom 

 

 

DATE:   February 5, 2021 

Time: 5:00 P.M. 

Place: Zoom Meeting  

 

 

1. Minutes of January 19, 2021 meeting 

2. Public Comment 

3. Additions to the Agenda 

4. Community center (facility) alarms, monitoring and hex key – old business 

5. COVID-19/vaccine–old business 

6. Review of FY 2020-21expenditures  

7. Employee health care and supplemental insurance 

8. Trees and docks at beach 

9. Budget 2022 

10. First Selectman’s report 

11. Public comment 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/96623425582?pwd=KzhKTnhpeFdTZldSYnVndUt1REJBdz09 

Meeting ID: 966 2342 5582 

Passcode: 779598 

One tap mobile 

+16468769923,,96623425582#,,,,*779598# US (New York) 

 

 

Dial by your location 

        +1 646 876 9923 US (New York) 

Meeting ID: 966 2342 5582 

Passcode: 779598 

Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/adJa3R6cTd 

 

 

 

https://zoom.us/j/96623425582?pwd=KzhKTnhpeFdTZldSYnVndUt1REJBdz09
https://zoom.us/u/adJa3R6cTd


First Selectman’s Report 

February 2, 2021 

 

COVID-19 Vaccine Update 

The State of CT together with Local Health Departments and Vaccination Clinics such as 

those in the village of Kent are continuing to vaccinate those over 75 years of age.    If you 

or anyone you know is over 75, please encourage them to get vaccinated or reach out to 

anyone here at the Warren Town Hall for assistance.  860-868-7881    

    The closest clinic is in Kent CT and the phone number is: 

  #1-959-300-6061       Location: 17 Old Barn Rd in Kent, CT  
 

You can also call the State of Connecticut COVID-19 Appointment Hotline at 

 #1-877-918-2224 
 

Grand List and Budget 2022  

Linda Bertaccini our town Tax Assessor has finished the Grand List for last year and 

reported a modest increase.  Thank you, Linda, for all your hard work!  All town 

departments will be encouraged to begin collecting their numbers as we all begin the 

process of creating the 2022 Budget.  

 

COVID-19 Community Update  

  Infections in our Community remain low, yet significant proportional to our population.   

People are still getting very sick from this virus and I encourage everyone to stay aware.   

Most people have yet to get any vaccination and those that have received one shot will not 

see acceptable immunity for another 30 to 60 days.   Thank you for doing your part, please 

call me with any questions or concerns or suggestions.   

 

Tim Angevine, First Selectman, Town of Warren   

860-868-7881 x102   

Cell 1-860-866-6001 
 

 

 

 








